
Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>

resignation letter

1 message

Moira Hardesty <hardestym@hbschools.org> Thu, Feb 24, 2022 at 2:20 PM
To: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>, John Jennings <jenningsj@hbschools.org>, Caryn Rinehart
<rinehartc@hbschools.org>

To all,

Please accept my resignation as Assistant to the Business Administrator effective February 24, 2022. 


Thank you for providing me the opportunity to work at High Bridge. I am very appreciative of the experience I have gained
here.

Moira

-- 

Moira Hardesty
Assistant to the Business Administrator
High Bridge School District
908-638-4101x4108


